GOVERNMENT GIRLS’ GENERAL DEGREE COLLEGE
NOTICE

STUDENT WELFARE SUBCOMMITEE

Memo No:£32./GGGDCloffice/25 Date: 18-02-2025

This is hereby informed that few students even after getting selected in the Book
Grant interview held on 2" December 2024 have not done their physical verification of the
books or contingency purchased out of the grant sanctioned against them . As per the
resolution taken by the Sub-committee in presence of the Principal, no grant will be disbursed
in the Bank account of students in absence of physical verification of items purchased under
the sanctioned amount . The Committee has repeatedly mentioned the procedure to all the
selected students for getting the grant during and after the interview. However. the following
students of Semester | have not turned up till date for the verification of books or other items
purchased to the subcommittee members,

This is the final reminder to the following eight students (out of 29 selected) in this
session 2024-2025 who have to contact the subcommittee faculty member (Prof. Sutapa
Bose. Education Dept.) by 28" February 2028. Otherwise, the students will luil to receive
the grant inspite of Committee’s willingness.

Below is the list who have not completed their physical verification till date .

Name of the student Department srant amount sanctioned
(Rs.)
Sadaf Parveen Urdu 750
Maria Jamil Urdu 750
Sadaf Jabeen Urdu 750
Shahira Tasneem Urdu 750
Shaista Parveen Urdu 750
Syeda Zehra Hussain History 750
Sania Wahid B.A. MDC 750
Saniya Kalam B.A. MDC 750

The concerned Departments are requested to inform their students about the same at
the earliest.
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